
From: Information Management Team <Susan.Sales@huttcity.govt.nz> 

Sent on: Friday, September 30, 2022 1:09:15 AM 

To:  

Subject: LGOIMA Dog Control Infringement Notices 

    

 
Kia ora Sarah 
  
Thank you for your information request dated 1 September 2022, relating to infringement 
notices under the Dog Control Act. 
  
I advise that Hutt City Council issued 48 Infringement notices under the Dog Control Act 
between 1 January 2022 and 1 September 2022. 
  
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 

Information about how to make a complaint is available 

at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
  
Please note that this letter may be published on the Council’s website. 
  
Ngā mihi 
Susan Sales 
Ringa Āwhina Tāhūhū ki Te Koromatua | Senior Advisor 
Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand 
Paetukutuku: www.huttcity.govt.nz 
  
From: Sarah Wedde
Sent: Thursday, 1 September 2022 12:56 pm 
To: ContactHCC <contact@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Dog Control Infringement Notices 
  
Hi, 
  
Can you please tell me how many infringement notices under the Dog Control Act have been issued 
by the Hutt City Council in 2022? 
  
Thank you,  
  
Sarah Wedde  
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